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Tanwary 30, 2020

HOUSE EXECUTIVE MESSAGE NO. 58

The Honorable Brian Egolf, Jr., Speaker of the House and
Members of the House of Representatives

State Capitol Building

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Speaker Egolf and Members of the House:

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 5(B)}2) of the New Mexico Constitution, I am authorizing for your,
consideration during the Fifty-Fourth Legislature, Second Session, submission of House Bill 264,
enacting the Public-Private Partnership Act (“Act”), which allows for public entities to enter into
public-private partnerships with private entities under certain circumstances and subject to certain
restrictions; creates the Public-Private Partnership Board and defines its membership and powers;
provides additional duties and powers to the New Mexico Finance Authority, and creates the
Public-Private Partnership Project Fund and provides for certain uses of that Fund. The Bill also
provides that agreements and contracts pursuant to the Act are exempted from the provisions of
the Procurement Code:.

Respectfully yours,
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Michelle Lujan Gris
Governor
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